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Ms Leanne Cross
CWP Renewables Pty Ltd
Newcastle Equestrian Centre
2 Astra Street
SHORTLAND NSW 2307

leanne.cross@cwp.renewables.com

10/06/2021

Dear Ms Cross

Bango Wind Farm (SSD 6686)
Interim Report on Baseline Bat and Avifauna Assessments 

The Department acknowledges receipt of the updated Interim Report on Baseline Bat and Avifauna
Assessments (Interim Report) (Version 3.4 dated May 2021), which was submitted to the Department in
support of the Bird and Bat Adaptive Management Plan required under Condition 21(a) of Schedule 3 of
the consent for the Bango Wind Farm (SSD 6686). 

The Department notes that the Interim Report has been prepared in consultation with the Department’s
Biodiversity, Conservation and Science Directorate (BCS), and that BCS is satisfied with the content of
the Interim Report. 

Please ensure that the Interim Report is placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Lander Robinson on 02 9274 6052 or at
lander.robinson@planning.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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